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FEBIN THOMAS M

To whomsoever it may concern,

I am submitting the enclosed resume for consideration of a teaching career opportunity, at
your institution, that will enable me to train young minds holistically as I grow and learn as
an individual. I have been working as an Associate Consultant at Kaar Technologies, Chennai
since June, 2018. I completed my B. Tech in IT from LICET (affiliated to Anna University),
Chennai in April, 2018. 

Just like an 'action-reaction' phenomenon, I believe that every opportunity that we take to
give to the world will allow us to receive something in return too. Sometimes, the returns are
manifold and this reality has always encouraged me to keep looking for opportunities to give
to  the  world  the  best  I  can.  In  this  context,  I  believe  that  an  opportunity  to  teach  and
enlighten great souls will ensure that I become a better, more professional, and an elevated
personality myself. Indeed, what inspires me the most in this direction is the way in which my
own teachers, especially in school, posed as ideal role models thereby influencing how I do
my duties in my day-to-day life. What impressed and impacted me the most is not just the
complexities of Math or the eloquence of English that they taught me but rather the ethical
basis,  the  courtesies,  and  character  development  strategies  that  they  gently  ensured  I
practiced so that my life would holistically become a blessing to many. If I have succeeded in
many such aspects  until  now, then it  would largely  be attributed to their  inputs  as  they
understood the seriousness of the impact that individuals like me could have on the world.
What they taught me, and hence what I wish to teach when I become a teacher, is how to live
gently on this planet as we express our gifts and skills globally. My skill-sets primarily lie in
my ability to quickly adapt to new and dynamic setups. I was a sportsperson during my school
days when I captained my Basketball  team and emerged as the highest run-scorer of my
Cricket team. In college, I was the 'Student of the Year', an award given in recognition of
overall  excellence  in  academic,  co-curricular,  and  extra-curricular  activities,  the  Student
Head of the Innovation Club, the Cultural Secretary and worked on about 15 projects. More
recently, during my college days and later, I started delivering lectures, counseling sessions,
motivational talks, technical programs, and so on. Besides the specialties of teaching, I am
well aware of the challenges that a person like me will have to confront as I am given the
responsibility  of  a  multitude  of  budding  minds.  I  have  been  through  varied  experiences
throughout my life that have made me realize that personal trials, especially those which
directly impact others,  have always kept me on my toes.  When I look back, I  can barely
remember a moment when the circumstances that were doomed to cause disruption didn't
have a solution that could normalize it. In fact, the more complex the challenge that knocked
on my door was, the more powerful was my response to it so much so that today, I believe
that no obstacle under the Sun is unbearable to be overcome. The motivation that will always
keep me active will be the great fruits that my students will need to bear in a world that is
growing to  be  more  and more challenging  to  many,  especially  those  of  us  who are  less
fortunate. My emphasis in my students will be to become morally upright and develop an
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exceptional character that makes their livelihood here on Earth very flawless. Teaching is a
calling that has always been in the back of my mind right from childhood and your institution
offering such a chance to individuals like me is really encouraging. I can guarantee that no
other candidate will  show the commitment,  willingness to learn and grow along with the
students, passion, interest, and the ability to bring novel ideas to the table for discussion that
I wish to exhibit during my work. Further, I believe that a cultural change and opportunity to
learn as I teach will be of esteemed delight to me, which will again boost my morale while I
work with the stars of tomorrow.

Though I am shifting from the software industry to a much nobler profession in teaching, you
can trust my abilities, as I am known to be a rapid learner with an array of skills that will help
me  quickly  adapt  to  the  working  ambiance  and  thereby  achieve  the  objectives  that  are
expected of me. I hereby acknowledge that all the information furnished above is true to the
best of my knowledge and hope to hear back from you in this regard.

Yours sincerely,

Febin Thomas M
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